
Announcements &   
Reminders 
We are all counting down to 

Christmas. We will be having a 

couple of in-school events to mark 

this special time of year… 

Thursday: 

Y2 Christmas party (pm). Children 

are welcome to bring party clothes/

Christmas jumpers to change into. 

Friday: 

Children can bring in (non-

electronic) games or cards to play. 

They may also bring in popcorn as 

they will get the choice between 

film/games/Christmas activities. 

Can all games please be put in a 

bag with your child’s name on it. 

 

Finally—can children please bring in 

gloves and hats when they have 

outdoor PE (Wednesday). Thank 

you. 
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English 

We  will be: Working on the Sainsbury’s advert from 

last Christmas. 

How to support your child:  Expose them to the 

character ‘Mog’ from the Jill Murphy book. Read some of 

the stories together (I’m sure many of you have already 

done this!) 

Maths  

We will be learning: Christmas maths activities. 

How to support your child: Revisit any maths we 

have done this past few months. Continue with learning times 

tables. 

Thank you for all the work you do with your children on 

embedding the learning we do in class, it is invaluable. 

 

The Hoot 


